
From: wen norton [mailto:wennorton@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Saturday, June 28, 2014 8:45 AM 

To: Szenher, Doug 

Subject: Support of APC&E Commission Docket #14-002-R Proposed Changes to Reg 5 & Reg 6 

 

From: 

Wendel Norton  

Sent: 

June 28, 2014 

 

To: 

Mr. Doug Szenher 

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality  

 

 

Subject: 

APC&E Commission Docket #14-002-R, Support of Proposed Changes to Reg 5 & Reg 6  

 

Dear Mr. Szenher, 

 

At the public meeting in Harrison AR on June 17th.I stood  and voiced my stand being in support of the 

proposed changes to Reg. 5 &  

Reg. 6. I am confirming in writing that  position: I continue to be in favor of the proposed changes to 

Regulations 5 & 6.  

 

Due to the nature of the karst geology in the Buffalo National River watershed, it is inadvisable to permit any 

additional medium to large CAFO's in this region.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

Wendel Norton 

Mount Judea, AR 

 


